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11/8/95 Coastal Quilters Guild mc. Monthly Meeting
1. Susan Cochran introduced nine guests tonight.
n. The CA Heritage Quilt Project was started with interviews of35 women and 1 man! The

purpose of the project is to acquire oral histories for future research projects, and the plan is
to continue after the holidays. Sandy Wilmot and Jan Inouye were thanked for providing
their homes for the Project and staff Linda Karppinen, Ellen Richardson and Diane
Eardley were trained as interviewers. Nola Ferguson, Toni Smith and everyone else who
helped, as well as all those interviewed, were also thanked.

m Claire Hemke reported that twelve quilts have been turned in so far for the CoIllllllUlity
Project. The quilts will be presented to Hospice at next month's meeting. Everyone who
brought one tonight showed theirs. Quilts can still be turned in at the next meeting. Please
put a guild label on the back of the quilt

IV. A reminder was given about the sale at Beverly's on November 10 for Guild members.
V. Sara Meyer :from Grant House spoke of their new)ocation on State Street o:ffof

Micheltorena There will be an open house on 11/17, 18 and 19, and a chance to get into
a drawing for anew Bemina sewing machine if you sew a strip onto the quilt for Hospice.

VI. The Guild members present tonight voted on a motion to raise membership dues for 1996
to S25. The motion was passed •

vn. The Nomination Committee of Judy Gorrindo and Toni Smith presented the candidate slate
for the 1996 Board: President-Maggie Godwin; 1st Vice-President (Programs)-Judy Gorrindo,
2nd Vice-President (Workshops)-Anne Braddock; Recording Secretary-Diane Eardley;
Correspondence Secretary-Betty Kelley; Treasurer-Carol Fay; and Parliamentarian-Kathy
Doughty. The slate was put into a motion and seconded, and the motion was passed by
Guild members present tonight. The non-elected committee positions are being filled (see
attached list).

vm. Anne Braddock reminded members of the workshop by Alex Anderson on January 11 for
$30. Only 20 people will be accepted into the workshop.

IX. Dianaller asked members to bring goodies to the Holiday Party next month.
X. No door prizes were done tonight

XI. The Opportunity Quilt and Top will be drawn for in December. The Opportunity Quilt
has raised S600 through donations so far.

XII. Lynn Lallgbrin gave the history of the development of the Hoffinan Challenge, which has
grown to be the premier traveling exhibit It was started in '87 at the NQ Show with 94
entries. Rules included using a pre-chosen fabric that must be recognizable in the entry,
and not more than two yards. In 1989, 194 entries were made. In 1995, the print was
"Orchids", and there were 604 entries. Lynn then showed the 1995 collection of the
Hoffman Challenge B Wall Quilts, Which included 44 entries (6 are currently on display in
Houston). The print for 1996 is "Old Glory" (patriotic pattern). AU participants receive
a fat quarter and pin just for entering the Challenge

XIlI. Contact Judy if you are interested in hosting a workshop speaker for next year. The
"perk" is a :free workshop for that speaker. You are responsible for meals and transpor-
tation of the speaker.

XlV. Linda Karppinen was the winner of the Block-of-the-Month. Next month's block is
Kaleidoscope.
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The nomination committee of Judy Gorrindo and Toni Smith have obtained volunteers for
each of these positions but nominations from the floor are also welcome.

Volunteers for the 1996 Coastal Quilters Board is as follow:

Elected positions
President- Maggie Godwin
1st Vice-President (programs): Judy Gorrindo
2nd Vice-President (workshops): Anne Braddock
Recording Secretary: Diane Eardley
Correspondence Secretary: Betty Kelley
Treasurer: Carol Fay
Parliamentarian: Kathy Doughty

Non-elected committees
1996 Challenge- Jan Inouye

1996 Opportunity Quilt ticket distribution: Harriet Berk
Door Prizes: Linda Estrada
Welcoming Committee: June Brandon, Oleta Bennett, Cecilia Puppo

Historian: Nancy Bauerle
Block of the month: Cindy Enderby, Cathy Rampton, Mary Main
Satellite Groups: Susan Cochran
Librarian: Kathy Doughty- (~\oC~ ~ ~~IL&.~\\1~o.~ "\(~e \

Membership committee:
Membership: Marial Havel, Assistants: Ruth Walters and Carol Meyer
Roster and labels: Kristen Otte

Newsletter:
Editor: Lynn Johnson-Laughrin
Distribution: Karin and Elizabeth Cooper

Nominations:Lee Carlson
Refreshments: Nola F~~son & Ellen Richardson
Telephone New Members: Toni Smith

Still needs to be filled
Community Project
1997 Opportunity Quilt coordinator
Special Events- Fourth of July at the Stowe House



November 8, 1995 agenda

-new member and guests- Susan Cochran

-CA Heritage Project thank yous- Linda Karppinen
Nola Furgusen, Ellen Richardson, Jan Inouye, Sandy
Wilmont, Diane Eardley, Toni Smith, all that got
interviewed.

-Community Projec t- Hospice- Claire Hemke

-Elections-Judy Gorrlndo

-Workshop-Ann Braddock

-Refreshments for December- Diana Idler

-Program-Hoffinan Challenge- Lynn Johnson-Laughrin

-Reminder Door Prizes, Opportunity top tickets, if not attending board meeting

Break

-Interested in Hostessing for next year

-Door Prizes

-Bock of Month

-Show and Tell
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